
 

Schools of Chesham Carnival has been going since 1974 and is a fantastic community event that the 

school love to be involved in. It’s a great opportunity for your children to get dressed up and join in  

dancing with the parade through Chesham town centre. It is also more importantly a great money 
maker for the school PTA raising over £1000 last time we took part.  

So, would you and your children like to be part of the H&C Float on 11th June 2022? If so we need 
your help.  

Are you crafty? Do you like creating things? Do your children love a project with paint, cardboard 

boxes and glue? Or can you sew? Do you or anyone in your family enjoy making costumes and fancy 

dress? Or would you be able to help on the day? Directing traffic and helping with all the fun at the 

Fayre in Lowndes Park? We would love to hear from parents who would like to join the Carnival 

team and be part of this brilliant event to make it our most successful yet.  

Please email your name and your children’s names and contact details to 
mrscarriejones@outlook.com. We will let you know more information when we have it. 

Many thanks 

  

 

Hawridge & Cholesbury Egyptian Float 2019 
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